

THE HAVEN NEWSLETTER

Term 4

Our Learning

Welcome Back!

I hope everyone had a well deserved break, it has been lovely to see the children return to school with such enthusiasm and ready for the busy term ahead!

Trips

The children in The Haven had a fabulous time at Jungle Madness last term and also with their class at The Transport Museum. The Haven will be going on another trip this term, details to follow.

Activities

As well as working towards their own personal Health and Wellbeing targets, the children have been participating in a variety of STEM activities, making apple boats and exploring changing materials.

Reminders

Homework will be issued over 2 weeks. Folders to be handed in every second Thursday, reminders will be on the homework sheets.

Upcoming Events

- Parents' Evening 14th May
- Stay and Play 8th May
 9.30am 10.20am

Contact Info

Email:

lisa.worton@eastayrshire.org.uk

Phone: 01563 521504